
Bulletin - August 22nd, 2021 

New Heights Welcomes Dr. Charles ’Chuck’ Madinger!  
 

Chuck is the father of 2 grown daughters, grandfather to 2 grandsons & 2 more grandchildren 
on the way!  Chuck and Roce were called together as ministry partners and then partners in 
marriage in 2018. He is the founder and CEO of the Institutes for Orality Strategies. Chuck 
served twenty-seven years in congregational ministry, earned his D.Min. from Fuller         
Seminary, and is working on his dissertation for his PhD studies at the University of Kentucky 
College of Communication & Information.  He helped launch three mission and consulting 
organizations helping reach the Oral Majority with programs and projects that bring       
transformation to broken children of our God and King.  His experiences include designing 
oral strategies and instruction for issues ranging from discipleship and church planting to 
widow empowerment, HIV/AIDS awareness in Africa to civil society programs in places like 
Iraq, Sudan, and Afghanistan.  Chuck also serves as the International Director of the             
International Orality Network (ION) and has published extensively in the field of orality and 
communication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rocelyn Anog-Madinger 

Roce is a long-standing Levite and missionary of LCC who currently serves with SIL Philippines 
as an ethno-arts leader and as the president of the Institutes for Orality Strategies. She   
studied Music Education at the University of the Philippines, taught students ranging from 
preschool level to high school at MGC-New Life Christian Academy, and at the Bachelor’s to 
the master’s level at ASCM. In 2009, Roce sensed a call to serve cross-culturally, and entered 
the Payap University, Thailand program in Ethnomusicology and the Arts.  Since then, she has 
visited and encouraged underserved and marginalized minority language groups serving their 
church and/or community needs.  She helps communities appreciate their own unique,    
God-given culture and arts for Kingdom expressions.  She and her husband Dr. Charles B. 
Madinger (AKA - “Mahal”) live in Manila (Paranaque), serve in their home church –          
Lighthouse Christian Community, Alabang, and collectively have worked in more than 50 
countries around the world. 



Raymond Chew 

Paul Tinch - surgery August 25th  

Jared Robinson (Patty Robinson’s son) 

James Ward (Rachel Jauregui’s neighbor) blood clot in leg  

Mike Lamberson 

Manny Alvarez   

Gary Clavell 

Monica Kibbey (Tonya Jones sister)  

Joe Combs (Tonya Jones father)  

Mike Wilson  

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  

Judy Whipple   
 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks; 
but if you wish for a name to remain longer, please let 
the office know. *If you would like a copy of the long 
term prayer list, you can pick one up in the lobby. 

 
Vitals for August 15th 

Weekly Need: $3,200                                                                     

Actual Given: $4,443 
 

Sunday School - 31                                          

Worship Service - 88 

 

3 easy ways to give:                                            

1. ‘Tithes & Offerings’ box in the lobby                                                    

2. Go to                                        
newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                               

3. Mail to the church office 

 

‘WAVES of JOY’                                                                               
Mahoning Valley Ladies Retreat                                               

Saturday, September 11th  |  8:30 am - 4 pm  

Early Bird Registration (received by Sept. 4th) $25                                    
On Site Registration $30 

Come join us for Bible 
study on Thursdays                    

@ 7:15pm, looking at      
the minor prophets. 

We’re going digital! In an effort to be good 
stewards, we’ve decided to leverage the 

digital platform and start sending the newsletter 
to your email address. If you would still like to 

receive the ‘Christian Connection’ (New 
Heights monthly newsletter), please contact  

the office with your email. For those who                  
don’t have an email address, or would still 
prefer a hard copy, we will have printed 

newsletters in the lobby.  

Looking for an opportunity to                                 

reach out to our community?                                
New Heights has partnered up with Indiana   

Department of Child Services in order to help 
support foster parents and kids in our district. 

September is Kinship & Relative Care Month. 
This month DCS is focusing on helping support 
families who have had kids from their family 
placed in their care. These families did not                

sign up or expect to become foster parents.                     
So, DCS is taking donations of the following 

items to help these families. 

Laundry Detergent (Free & Clear preferred)                      

Fabric Softener, Dish Soap/Dishwasher Pods                                                
Toilet Paper, Clorox Wipes, and Sanitizer 

Please place donations in the box located                     
in the Lobby by September 19th, 2021 


